Veterans Day
Unfortunately, we will not be able to celebrate Veterans Day with a schoolwide ceremony this year. However, I am still going to create a PowerPoint slideshow to honor the veterans who are related to Healthy Learning Academy’s students and staff. This tribute will be posted on the Morning Meeting Google Calendar link that Mrs. Borganelli sends out, and it will be viewable on Tuesday, November 10th.

If you submitted a photograph in the past two years, it will be included in the slideshow. However, if you did not, or would like to add an additional photo of a loved one, please send me the picture along with the following:
· Name, rank, and military branch
· War fought in (if applicable)
· Name and grades of student relatives
Photographs and information need to be emailed to me no later than Thursday, November 5th. Please help us to honor and thank all of our military personnel for risking their lives to protect our freedoms as American citizens.

October 30, 2020
Notes from Ms. Katje: Students will finish their Impressionism projects. 
Notes from Coach Cotter: Students will continue to learn fundamental basketball skills, such as shooting and ball handling.
Visit the Art and P.E. tabs on our Google Classroom page
to view recent activities.

Students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on the schwa in –tious and -cious words.
voracious		audacious		      superstitious		infectious		     capricious
pretentious		precocious		      conscientious		ostentatious	     luscious
		

Spelling
SS: We just tested on Ch. 1: The First Americans. Next up is Ch. 2: Age of Exploration. A project will be assigned soon!
Math: Students will be tested on Ch. 4: Multiplication Monday. Ch. 5 will focus on Multiplying Decimals.
ELA: This week, we covered characters, direct, compound direct, and indirect verbs, and the prefix, “tri-.”
Science: We just finished Unit 3 on the Solar System, and should test by the end of the week.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “responsibility.” Someone who demonstrates responsibility is held accountable for his/her actions, is trustworthy, and can be counted upon to do the right thing. For Safety Patrol, I look for responsible students that I can trust to help others and make good decisions.



Parent Conferences
Parent conferences will be held on Thursday, November 19th. To sign up, please go to our Google Classroom page and click on the Resources tab. There, you’ll find a heading that says, “Parent Conferences,” and a sign-up sheet attached. First come, first served! Please specify if you’d prefer to video chat or meet in person (we could sit outside at a picnic table).
Parent Lunches
To sign up to eat lunch with your child, visit  https://doodle.com/poll/7pr8fzs95xbdcbqp 
Remember, no additional students are permitted to join you and your child!
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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